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Mark McKeehan <MMcKeehan@chilhoweehills.org> Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 10:01 AM
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My name is Mark McKeehan and I am the Pastor of Chilhowee Hills Baptist Church in East Knoxville.  MPC is reviewing
the old Family Inn Motel on Asheville Highway today for potential senior adult apartments called Holiday Apartments/Carl
Lansden.  Our staff has met with Carl and upon our initial assessment this has potential to be something good for the
East Knox Community. 

Mark McKeehan 
Senior Pastor 
Chilhowee Hills Baptist Church 

Sent from my iPhone 

-- 
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 
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